
SPECIAL MEETING 

Staffing Workshop 
Public Utilities Commission 

Wallingford Water & Sewer Divisions 
377 South Cherry Street 
Wallingford, CT 06492 

To Whom it May Concern: 

In accordance with the State of Connecticut General Statutes, notice is 
hereby given that the Public Utilities Commission will hold a Staffing 
Workshop on: 

Friday, May 26, 2023 

At the Wallingford Water & Sewer Divisions, 377 South Cherry Street, 
Wallingford, CT. The workshop will commence promptly at 9:00 a.m. and 
will be for the purpose of discussing Public Utilities staffing concerns. This 
meeting will be held in a workshop format and there will be no public 
questions and/or comments. 

Public Utilities Commission 


